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Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

£0th April, 1937,

Dear Bir,

I have to acqueint you I am In receipt of a letter
from Hesars. John K.; Vard & Son, of Flestwood, in which they
state they have passed on to you my letter to them of the
15th instant relative to the carrying out of the 2nd Special
Survey No. 5 which becamo dus on the stesm frawler *HIuOUTIY
at the end of last month.

In the circumstances I shall be obliged if you
will kindly let me lnow what arrangescnts you propose making
for this inspectlon o bo attemled to.

I am, Dear Siv,
Youwrs falthifully,

pro Secretary.

Ss Leech E&Qm,
Fish Trades Bullding,

Yyre Dock,
@ FLEETHOOD,
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